
Welcome to 
 Peace Lutheran Church 



September 15, 2024 

 
Seventeenth Sunday in 

Pentecost 
Pastor Neil Brady 

 
 
 



Today’s Activities 

Outdoor Worship at 9:30 am 
Church Pot-luck Picnic following 
 



Meetings this week, 
September 15 to September 21 

Monday, September 16, Articles due for the October Tidings 

Tuesday, September 17, Finance Team Meeting at 7:00 pm 

Wednesday, September 18, Ladies Luncheon at 11:30 am 

Wednesday, September 18, AA meeting at 6:00 pm 

Thursday, September 19, Choir at 7:00 pm 

Friday, September 20, AA meeting at 6:00 pm 



Helping Hands Ministry 

The Community Action Team will be 

collecting donations to support 

Helping Hands, our local food pantry. 

For the month of September we will be 

collecting tuna. A basket has been 

placed in the gathering area in front of 

their bulletin board for your donations.  

 

                Thank you for your support. 



Out door worship, Today, 
September 15 

This summer we will be enjoying 4 outdoor worship service.  

The last one is today, September 15. We will also have a 

pot-luck after worship. Dress casually, bring a chair and a 

dish to pass. Looking forward to seeing you at our fourth 

outdoor worship 



Ladies Luncheon 

The ladies of Peace Lutheran will meet on 

September 18 at 11:30.  Evelyn Bay is the 

destination.  All ladies are invited to attend.   



Adult Bible Study 
Encountering Jesus 

Adult Bible Study, Encountering Jesus will begin 

on Sunday, September 22 at 11:00 am.  Those 

who are attending need to pick-up their book 

located at the Welcome Desk.  Looking forward 

to seeing in class. 



Men’s night out 

The men of Peace Lutheran will meet on 

Tuesday, September 24  at 6:00 for dinner.  All 

men of Peace are invited to attend.   



Scrip program is happening 

If you are in need of some scrip 
cards please contact Lorene Crigier 
or Karen Jorgensen.  They will be 
more than glad to help you out. 
This program provides funds to 
help with maintenance at Peace.    



Tidings of Peace 

If you have an article or a picture for the church’s news 

letter The Tidings of Peace please Email it to Kristin 

Shannon and she will put it in The Tidings of Peace.  Her 

email address is gore.kristin88@gmail.com 



Prayers of Peace 

If you or anyone you know are in need of 

some prayers please let the church office 

know so that we can put them in the 

weekly Prayers of Peace.   

 

We ask all members of Peace to please 

help us with this ministry.  All you need to 

do is include these people in your prayers 

as you pray.  Thank you for helping out in 

this ministry. 



Thank you for attending worship 
with us 

My faith looks up to thee, thou Lamb of Calvary. Savior divine! 
Now hear me while I pray, take all my guilt away, oh, let me from 
this day be wholly thine!  


